In this connection, I am to request that the matter may please be verified
and the compensation comes on the account of the loss of the public property
may be returned as early as possible. Since the incident occurred due to the
negligency of the staff of your department, the matter should be settled within
10 days from today, the 13t December, 2012 and if action of reimbursement to
the sufferers are not made within this period, the villagers and PRI members will
go for Dharna in front of the office of the Tehsildar, Ferrargunj and also the ATR
can be blocked.

Yours Sincerely,

y

(GOPAL DAS)
Copy to:-
1. The Hon’ble Member of Parliament, Andaman & Nicobar Islands
Parliamentary Constituency, Port Blair for kind information and necessary
action.

2. The Adhyaksha, Zilla Parishad, South Andaman for information and
. necessary action.
8. The Superintendent of Police, Andaman & Nicobar Islands, Port Blair for
information please.

(GOPAL DAS)

\ /l/

Zilla Parishad Member
Ferrargunj Constituency



